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Double newsletter this week – we’ve got a lot to tell you!  

Dates for the term: We have some dates for your diary –  

Condover Photo Share – 17th May. 3:45pm. A chance to see some of our photos from the 

Condover Residential.  

Sports Day – 12th June (weather permitting) Afternoon only. 

Summer Concert and Leavers Prom – 5th/12th July. Evening events. One of the evenings will be 

the prom and one the summer concert – we will confirm asap, we are waiting on 

confirmation for other events and dates first.  

Celebration Evening – 16th July. After school presentation to celebrate the year.  

Leavers Service – 18th July. Morning service at St. Garmon’s Church.  

More details will be released nearer each event.  

Lead Creative Schools – Sharing Event  

Many of you will be aware that we have been part of a Lead Creative Schools project, working 

with Rich from Wrexham Glyndwr University. As part of the project we will be holding a sharing 

event where you will be able to come into school to see what we have done. This will take 

place on the afternoon of Tuesday 7th May, we are just confirming times but all will be welcome 

to come along and see what we’ve been up to.  

Friends of the School 

A Friends of the School meeting will be held on Tuesday 7th May, after the Lead Creative Schools 

sharing event. It would be great to see people there as we work together to plan events and 

activities for the rest of this summer term and beyond!  

Condover Reminders  

We know there will be plenty of excitement and nerves as Condover approaches. Please do 

contact us if you have any worries or questions. On our school website, on the ‘Useful links’ 

page there is a link to the Condover website for more information on what  

Breakfast and After School Clubs – 1st May to 3rd May - Due to staff being at Condover we will 

be unable to offer Breakfast Club or After School Club on Friday 3rd. On Friday 3rd school will be 

open from 8:45am and pick up will be the usual time of 3:30pm. Apologies for any inconvenience 

this may cause.  

Condover Updates - We will update our website and Facebook page as regularly as possible 

through the stay, as well as sending some text messages. If your child/ren is coming to 

Condover you will hopefully receive a text message on Tuesday to confirm the main contact 

number for the trip.  

 

Many caring hearts; growing, loving and learning together. 

Calonau caredig yn tyfu, caru and dysgu gyda’n gilydd. 


